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Attention representatives of New Jersey landmarks, municipal buildings,
schools, libraries, town halls, human services agencies, treatment facilities, 

businesses, organizations and others:

Are you willing to light up your building/structure green on May 1, 2024
(and/or additional days in May) in support of Mental Health Month?

Please join us to raise awareness of the importance of mental health
and to help reduce the stigma that surrounds these conditions.

Please Join Us in Lighting Up Green
for Mental Health Awareness!

For more information or to register
for the campaign AND publicity,

contact Merrill Altberg and
maltberg@mhanj.org or 732-604-5388.
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